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John Husar, guest of the M.A.G.C.S., is flanked by
Ray Gerber on the left and Peter Voykin on the right.
Mr. Husar writes a column titled “The Locker Room”,
which appears every Sunday in the Chicago Tribune.

M.A.G.C.S. WIVES

The M.A.G.C.S. wives will have their second meet-
ing June 28th at the Willoway Manor. The Willoway
Manor is located at Route 65, Naperville, lllinois.
Dinner will be at 7:30, anyone interested in attend-
ing call Mrs. Walter H. Fuchs (312 - 257-2869).

You need not be a wife of a golf course superin-
tendent. All wives of all members are cordially in-
vited to attend. You need not attend all meetings
to be a member. Sixteen wives attended the May
meeting. Our goal this month is for each member
to bring at least one more new member with her.

Mrs. Walter Fuchs

Coumit
- PR HErADENT

The Presidents Meisage

The bull sheet celebrates its twenty-first birthday
with the current issue. It was founded by Mr. Norman
Johnson who was editor until he moved to Florida.
The late Mr. Donald Strand was editor following Mr.
Johnson. Other editors have been Mr. William Stupple,
Mr. Bert Rost, Mr. Ted Woehrle, Mr. Doug Jabaay,
Mr. Tom Burrows, and our current editor, Mr. Dick
Trevarthan. I'm sorry if | missed mentioning anyone.
Do any of you know of any others? It is not an easy
task to be an editor, as you all can well imagine.
We are very proud of the Bull Sheet and we know it
is appreciated by all who receive it. We hope it will
continue to succeed for many, many, more years.
We're sure it will.

The poem in last month’s issue entitled “Changing
Times” is one | gathered from somewhere a few
years ago. If any of you have anything you would like
to have published send it to our editor, Dick Tre-
varthan. I'm sure he would appreciate it. A little
chuckle now and then is good for us all.

As | said before we are now in the busiest time
of the season. More supervision and less physical labor
is required of us. You cannot supervise your crew
properly and be on some remote spot on the golf
course, Keep constant check on supplies. Order ma-
terials early. Do not rely on suppliers for immediate
service and deliveries of important and necessary
chemicals. They too are busy this time of the year.
Oh! | know our suppliers will, and have, delivered
to us on short notice. Let's just try and not ask them
to. Relax for a few hours now and then. This will
keep you fresh both mentally and physically. Play
golf at our montly meetings. Paul Voykin, arrange-
ment chairman, and Bert Jannes, co-chairman, have
informed us that the monthly meetings for 1968 have
been arranged. |, too, would like to thank all the
superintendents who so kindly donated their clubs
for our meetings.

Both our May and June meetings will probably
have taken place by the time you receive this issue.
| will tell you later about them. Try and attend the
July 8th meeting at Glendale Country Club. Mr.
Clarence Mueller will be our host Superintendent. A
family style chicken dinner will be served.

My father passed away May 1st in Cedar Rapids,
lowa. | want to thank the members of the Midwest
Association for their kind expressions of sympathy.
The flowers and sympathy cards were appreciated
by the family of Mr. Englebert Fuchs.

Walter Fuchs, President




